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I regret that this reponse has been delayed. The accident and its
consequences have created a substantial increase in the agency's work-
load, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly as we
would have wished.
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Thank you for your correspondence concerning'the Ginna Plant as related
to the accident at Three Nile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2.

NRC appreciates your concerns about nuclear power and we hope that the
enclosed document will provide you with additional information concerning
the effects of the Three Mile Island accident on the. safety considerations
at other nuclear paier plants. Each of the plants is being reviewed against
the requirements of this document.

In regard to the issue of environmental qualification of electrical
connectors, by Memorandum and Order of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
dated April 13, 1978 (item f in the conclusion), the UCS Petition'you
have referred to was denied because the qualification of electrical
penetrations, terminal blocks and connectors has been demonstrated,
or a qualification test program is underplay.

Sincerely,
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, ~ ~ %J II~ ~ '««0 '

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: NUREG-0578
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Rochester Safe. Energy Alliance
and Metro-Act of Rochester

Rochester, New York 14602

Dear Sirs:

Thank yoU for your correspondence concerning
to the accident at Three Mile Island Nuclear
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the Ginnh Plant as related
Station, Unit 2.

I regret that this reponse has been delayed. The accident and its
consequences have created a substantial increase in the 'agency's work-
load, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly as we

would have wished.

NRC appreciates your concerns about nuclear pajer and we hope that the
enclosed document will provide you with additional information

concerning'he

effects of the Three Mile Island accident on the safety considerations
- at other nuclear power plants. Each of the plants is being revte<ed against
the requirements of this document.

In regard to the issue of environmental qualification of'lectrical
connectors, by Memorandum and Order of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
dated April 13, 1978 (item f in the conclusion), the UCS Petition you
have referred to was denied because the qualification of electrical
penetrations, terminal blocks and connectors has been demonstrated.

Encl osure: NUREG-0578

Si ncerely,

.I.|I.Ijntcg J
Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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